








 

 
NOTE ADDED BY AUTHOR February 2003 
 
Since this article was published, the email addresses in the last paragraph have changed: 
 
Ralph Leighton can now be contacted via the website www.FOTuva.org     
The University of Auckland contact for information is now f.norman@auckland.ac.nz 
John Dudley can be contacted directly at john.dudley@univ-fcomte.fr 
Information about tapes in North America can be obtained from Eric Slone at The Tuva Trader, 
www.TuvaTrader.com , (703) 680-4757. 
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